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Nursery Update

Friday 10th March 2023
	Well what a week!!
We had our amazing trip to the farm. A massive thank you to all the helpers who were able to come with us and join in the fun. We were incredibly lucky with the weather and were able to feed all the animals in the paddocks outside. Some of the children were understandably a little apprehensive at first but the animals certainly didn’t go hungry. We all enjoyed Pet’s Corner, getting hands on. I have made a book about our day and we will begin sending it home today. Please keep it for one night and then send it back so that we can get around everybody asap.
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This week we have also had a visit from Mrs Marsland’s guinea pigs- Waffle and Pancake. They were very cute and we found out what they liked to eat. Hopefully they will come and spend a little more time with us in a few weeks.               We have also been learning the names of baby farm animals and all the fantastic things that farm animals do for us. We found out about David Attenborough and all the wonderful work he does to teach us about the importance of looking after the world we live in, learned about the Hindu festival of Holi and also talked a little about loss and grief after we read the story of “Dogger.” In maths we have been subitzing again and practicing making our own patterns.
	 Next week our chicken eggs are arriving and we will be learning about lifecycles as well as watching and waiting for them to hatch. Keep watching Seesaw on Wednesday and Thursday in case there are any exciting developments. The children will be trying their hand at wildlife photography too. We will be looking at photos by Tin Man Lee and using our ipads to take some close up shots. 
It’s also Neuro Diversity Week and we will be discussing things we find easy and things we find tricky, hopefully leading to an awareness that everyone is different and special and that we all need help and understanding. We will also be reading “Hand’s Hen” and talking about different countries, climates and cultures. 
In maths it’s more and less and number formation week.  
                               

	Red Nose Day is next Friday 17th March. Please wear something red and we will be taking part in the schools Dance-a-thon. Any donations can be given at the gate or when you arrive at Nursery and we will talk about the importance of looking after each other and thinking of others that not have everything they need to be safe and happy.

	Easter Bonnet Parade will be happening at some point before we break up so get creating. I’ll confirm the date as soon as I get it.
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Just a reminder that Open Day is taking place on Tuesday 28th March, 9.30-10.30am and       1.40-2.40pm. Looking forward to seeing you.

	





